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Dear Ms Asimaki,  
 
I object to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm. 
 
Due to the woeful public transport provision, the local roads will be choked with thousands more cars, 
particularly going to and from Canterbury.  This is unsustainable in terms of traffic levels, pollution, and the 
mental health of everyone on the roads. 
 
Our sewage system is already straining at the seams due to lack of investment - how can we think of 
adding thousands more homes-worth of sewage to an already creaking system? 
 
I didn't note any additional healthcare provision - it's already difficult enough to see a GP in this area, and 
the local hospitals are already at unsustainable levels. 
 
 
Any large development on the hill will increase the chances of flooding further down  the hill, with all that 
new tarmac letting water run straight off it, rather than the slower trickle which exists at the moment. 
 
 
We are very lucky here in Whitstable to have this green corridor, which should be considered an area of 
outstanding natural beauty.  Any development on this site would be catastrophic for the open views to the 
sea and for the wildlife which inhabit this space. 
 
 
best wishes, 
Naomi Anderson 

 
 
 
 
--  
Naomi 
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